
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  William T. Lichter, Village Manager 

 

FROM: David A. Hulseberg, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: February 19, 2007  

 

SUBJECT: CRUISE NIGHTS – LEASE OF PARKING LOTS 
 

As you are aware, Lombard Cruise Nights will be held every Saturday evening from 5:30 

p.m. to 10:30 p.m. in the Downtown commencing June 2, 2007 through August 25, 2007 

(excluding June 30, 2007).  The Village has licensing agreements with three properties, 

118 W. St. Charles Road (M.J. Vandenbroucke Inc.), 126 W. St. Charles Road (Lombard 

Family Health Center) and 211 W. St. Charles Road (Fifth Third Bank) for the purpose of 

using their parking facilities.  The attached resolution is authorizing signature of the 

President and Village Clerk on these License Agreements.   

 

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, do not hesitate to contact me at 

5756. 

 

 

 

DAH/cp 
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